
Madame Chair: 
 
The Department's primary expert on this issue is out on paternity leave, and his 
supervisor is a section chief on the emergency response to COVID-19.  
 
The Department supports the language passed by the Senate. The deadline for the work 
is reasonable and if the State's response to COVID-19 makes finishing impossible, there 
will be sufficient time during the 2021 session for the Department to over testimony to 
that effect. 
 
Best, 
David 
________________________ 
David Englander 
Senior Policy and Legal Advisor 
Vermont Department of Health 
802.863.7282 

 


